
   
  

  
 
Jesus Appears to the Disciples         Luke 24: 36- 46                                 
36 While they were still talking about this, Jesus himself stood 
among them and said to them, “Peace be with you.”               
37 They were startled and frightened, thinking they saw a ghost.  
 
38 He said to them, “Why are you troubled, and why do doubts rise 
in your minds? 39 Look at my hands and my feet. It is I myself! 
Touch me and see; a ghost does not have flesh and bones, as 
you see I have.”                                                                      
40 When he had said this, he showed them his hands and feet.  

45 Then he opened their minds so they could understand the 
Scriptures. 46 He told them, “This is what is written: The Messiah 
will suffer and rise from the dead on the third day.”   
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                       This Week at Seacliff   
MovieMates                                7.00pm Tuesday 20th April 
Men’s Dinner                        6.30pm Wednesday 21st April 

                               What’s News                                                 
Contemplative Worship 
Contemplative worship is the offer to receive the gracious gift of 
time - to restore the sacred rhythm of work, rest and prayer- a 
rhythm that has sustained those seeking to live out the Way of 
Jesus for centuries, but which so easily gets lost in the pressure 
to do many things and absorb much information. 
 The next Contemplative Worship will be next Sunday April 
25th at 6:00pm, and will be followed by the opportunity to share 
refreshments with those who choose to stay and mingle.          
The services include Holy Communion, singing, prayers, 
meditation and silence.  All the best.                               Gary 
 

                                            
Centenary Celebrations                                                                                                
Five weeks to go! Thank you everyone for your support with the 
events that are planned for our Centenary Celebrations.                                                                                 
Bookings for our special events are filling up. 
Please let Rosemary know if you, your family or friends will be 
attending the Walk Around, Saturday Night Dinner at Nunyara, 
Sunday Worship and Sunday Lunch. Our caterers and 
Centenary Planning Committee will need final numbers by early 
May. Thank you to those who have already indicated their 
attendance. Nunyara Dinner tickets will be available from Annette 
each Sunday.                                                                                                    
Voluntary guides are required between 1:00pm and 4:00pm for 
the Saturday afternoon Walk Around. We would love to have a 
few more personal stories of Seacliff UC Memories for our 
Centenary History Booklet.  
Please forward by email to Rosemary secretary@seacliffuc.org     
Annette Craven   Centenary Celebrations Planning Committee. 
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Men’s Dinner for April                                                                  
The next Men’s Dinner will be held on Wednesday 21st April at 
the Morphett Arms Hotel, 138 Morphett Rd., Glengowrie. Meet 
at 6.30 pm for 7.00.  For further information, or if you need a ride, 
please contact Ray on 0434 825 038.                              Ray 

 
Movie Mates 
Our next Movie Mates will be next Tuesday, 20th April, at 
7.00pm and the film selected is The Courier, starring Benedict    
Cumberbatch.  More information during Soapbox.      Heather 

 
Centenary Publications 
As I mentioned last Sunday you and your Seacliff friends and 
families are all invited to submit ‘stories’ (words and photos) for 
the Centenary Book/USB. These ‘stories’ can be about events 
during your time at Seacliff, your family or yourself.  
I have prepared some helpful guidelines which I can email to you 
or you can collect directly from me or from the Treasurers pigeon 
hole today or next week please. 
The deadline is May 9th and your ‘Stories’ should be emailed 
directly to me using treasurer@seacliffuc.org please.  
                                                                                     David G 
Book Club 
We are continuing to enjoy our book discussions on the first 
Wednesday each month but our numbers have declined due to 
changing circumstances after Covid.  
We meet at 1.30p.m. in the middle hall starting with a cuppa 
and finish somewhere between 3 and 3.30p.m.  
If you would like to know more and/or (better still), would like to join 
our group, please ring Josie on 0498 639 558. Would love to hear 
from you.  
 
Cogs n Coffee  
A pleasant ride through the parklands was enjoyed by the 9 
riders. Next weeks ride is the Amy Gillette track out of Oakbank, 
meeting at 9.30am in the parking area on Gillman Rd. 
Lunch in the bakery at Woodside.                                 Brian       
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Worship Leader for Today: Max Howland                    
Lectionary for Today: 18 April 2021: Acts 3: 12 - 19; Ps 4;   
1 Jn 3: 1 - 7; Lk 24: 36b - 48.                                        
Reminder for Stewards:  25 April 2021                                     
Dave Rickard            Dennis Wood 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.net 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covid plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 
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